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June 25, 2003

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts, Secretary
Public Service Commission
PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102

RE: Proposed Rule Change 4CSR 240-120.085

Dear Mr. Roberts:

I am writing you today:regarding the proposed increase for new manufactured homes inspection
fees .

Missouri has lost more jobs per capita than any other state. We are making efforts to create
new programs that will entice new businesses to relocate or expand into our state, therefore
creating more jobs for Missourians . Raising fees on businesses can only by detrimental to our
goal of offering incentives to new or existing companies. Not raising these fees at this time will
result in assisting Missouri in its economic recovery and business recruitment .

If you would like to discuss this further or have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincereiy,

Brad Roark
State Representative
District 139
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Missouri House of Representatives
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Ms. Patricia Boyers, Bluff City Mobile Home Sales, Inc.
Members of the Public Service Commission
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Adjudication Division
State Representative- District 139
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Representative Brad Roark
State Capitol
Jefferson City, MO 65101

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts, Secretary
Public Service Commission
PO Box 360
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